
In order to hear what is important to the community about DSB services, 
and to share agency changes and updates, DSB is hosting the Spring 
Community Forum on Wednesday, March 2, 2022, from 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 

Anyone interested in DSB or vocational rehabilitation services for the Blind 
or Visually Impaired Community is welcome to join this Virtual Town Hall. 

DSB will provide brief updates on:
● 2022 Expectations ●

● Changes to DSB programs ●
● Pending legislative impacts ●
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The remainder of the event is dedicated to taking questions and comments 
from the audience members. 

Closed captioning and ASL interpretation will be provided. For additional 
assistance with accommodation, please contact Yvonne.Grimes@dsb. 
wa.gov.

This event is free, but you must register online at 
dsb.wa.gov/events/Community-Forum  

We hope you will join us!

Follow us on Facebook for regular updates on DSB Events: https://www.facebook.com/DSBWashington.
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